
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

NOTICE 

 

This to remind all admitted students that classes will begin from tomorrow i.e. 1 October 2021. 
WhatsApp groups are being created and students are being invited by the respective Departments. 
They are to remain patient and check their SMS/WhatsApp/Gmail for any message or link to join 
these groups.  

The Admissions Sub-Committee and our Website Partner will not be able to 
provide any assistance in this regard as onboarding and further guidance of 
students is the prerogative of the individual Departments. Further, we will not be 
able to share any contact numbers. Students will be contacted by the Departmental teachers. Please 
do not call the Admissions Helpline in this regard.  

 

Dated : 30.9.2021  

 

By Order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College  


